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 Rita Phillips Because of the inadequacy of the extractor system, there is a strong smell of burnt meat which permeates our 

flats and the surrounding area.  A condition of approval should require that the Antalya install an extract 

system that goes up to roof level and which insures the quick dispersal of the smell rather than having it 

trapped within a garden area which is surrounded by  tall buildings.  I am told that  kitchen discharges and 

smells are a frequent cause of complaint to councils.Councils can treat the smell as a statuatory nuisance 

under the EPA 1990 act and can require mitigation measures to be undertaken.
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